
 
PLYMOUTH CITY COUNCIL 

 

28 FEBRUARY 2011 
 
 
 

APPOINTMENTS TO COMMITTEES / OUTSIDE BODIES ETC 
 
 
 

Report of the Director for Corporate Support. 
 
 
 
 
The City Council is asked to note that the following change of Committee membership, that has 
been notified to the Monitoring Officer - 
 
   
Committee  
 

Change of Membership 

Standards Committee 
 

Councillor McDonald has replaced Councillor  
Rennie 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


